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On Monday, May 21, 2018, Justice Minister Kamikawa received a courtesy visit from 

Ms. Miwa Kato, the Regional Director of UN Women Regional Office for Asia and the 

Pacific. An overview of the visit is as follows. 

 

Minister Kamikawa welcomed Ms. Kato and congratulated her on her appointment to 

the Director for Operations, United Nations Office on Drugs and Crime (UNODC) from 

June 1, 2018. Minister Kamikawa called for further cooperation and strengthening of 

the ties with UNODC towards the United Nations Congress on Crime Prevention and 

Criminal Justice that is to be held in Kyoto (Kyoto Congress) in April 2020. 
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In response, Ms. Kato stated that she would like to cooperate and collaborate with 

Ministry of Justice more intensively to make Kyoto Congress a successful event. 
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